
ADDENDUM 1 
TO CONTRACT DOCUMENTS FOR THE 

 

JOHNSON PIER ELECTRIC UPGRADES 

SAN MATEO COUNTY HARBOR DISTRICT 
PILLAR POINT MARINA, CALIFORNIA 

 
 
Questions received and responses to questions for the bid of the project are as follows: 
 
1. Question : Is there an engineer’s estimate for the project?  

 
Response:  Yes.  The estimate is $1.1 million. 
 

This information is incorporated into the contract documents, all bidders shall incorporate 
these revisions into bid proposals. 
 
Prepared by: 
Moffatt & Nichol 

 
 
  May 22, 2024 
Name: Brad Porter, PE Date 

 
 
 
 
 

John Moren, Director of Operations Date 
San Mateo County Harbor District 


	ADDENDUM 1

